
 

 

Terrebonne, September 6th, 2022 

 

New process for all visitors in our CHSLD 
 

As of September 8th, the process at your arrival in our CHSLD will be modified. To this end, you will notice 

that there will be a visitor register at the reception. This register will ensure our obligation to monitor 

COVID symptoms for visitors and also, improve our security measures by knowing the real-time 

presence of all visitors in the CHSLD. 

This new process will also ensure a better organization of our space at the reception. 

It will be important to follow the dictated instructions, among others: 

 Wash your hands. 

 Wear the mask provided. 

 Complete the register with the requested information. 

 On departure, complete the register by indicating the time of your departure. 

In order to protect our residents, we remind you that it is important to postpone your visit if you have 

flu-like symptoms or those similar to COVID-19. 

We thank you for your precious collaboration. 


